
GATEWAY DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 
PROCUREMENT NOTICE 

 

The Gateway Development Commission (“GDC”), through the Port Authority of New York and New 
Jersey (“the Port Authority”) as the procuring entity acting on GDC’s behalf, has posted a Request for 
Proposals (RFPs) for Performance of Expert Professional Construction Management and Related 
Technical Services for the Tonnelle Avenue Overhead Bridge and Utility Relocation Project, #GDC23-
001 (RFP# 6000001371). Only firms that are certified as a Small Business Enterprises (“SBE”) by the Port 
Authority may respond, all other proposals will be rejected. The response date is March 14, 2023, 
subject to addendum which, if issued, will be posted by the Port Authority.  

To submit a response to the RFP, Proposers must register and create a free Bonfire account, the Port 
Authority Procurement Portal, and must be a registered vendor with the Port Authority.  

If  your firm is not a registered vendor with the Port Authority, please visit 
https://www.paprocure.com/irj/portal to create an  account  and  receive  a  Port Authority Vendor ID 
number. Registration on the Bonfire platform requires a registration that is separate and distinct from 
all other Port Authority software platforms. 

 

 

GATEWAY DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 
PROCUREMENT NOTICE 

 

The Gateway Development Commission (“GDC”), through the Port Authority of New York and New 
Jersey (“the Port Authority”) as the procuring entity acting on the GDC’s behalf, has posted an Invitation 
to Bid (IFB) for Contract GDC23-002 - Gateway Development Commission - Tonnelle Avenue Overhead 
Bridge and Utility Relocations. Sealed Bid submissions will be accepted by upload only, at 
https://panynj.bonfirehub.com/portal/?tab=login and must be uploaded and received by the Port 
Authority, on the GDC’s behalf, by 2:30 PM EST, Tuesday, March 14, 2023. 

For availability of contract documents, go to https://www.panynj.gov/port-authority/en/business-
opportunities/solicitations-advertisements/Construction.html. Questions by prospective bidders 
concerning the contract should be directed only to Elza Renazile at (212) 435-4657 or email – 
erenazile@panynj.gov. 

To submit a sealed bid in response to the IFB, prospective bidders must register and create a free 
Bonfire account, the Port Authority Procurement Portal, and must be a registered vendor with the Port 
Authority.  

If your firm is not a registered vendor with the Port Authority, please visit 
https://www.paprocure.com/irj/portal to create an account and receive a Port Authority Vendor ID 
number. Registration on the Bonfire platform requires a registration that is separate and distinct from 
all other Port Authority software platforms. 
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